
Rotary
Club of Brighton

Recap of February 18th Meeting
By David L Pruneau
President Cindy welcomed all the members who braved the arctic blast who attended today’s meeting.

Cindy welcomed guests attending today’s meeting.
Aaron McCallum and Jennifer Kennedy. Jennifer has been proposed for membership in the club.

Announcements.

The Twilight Rotary club is hosting its annual Euchre Tournament this Friday at the Chemung Hills Gold
Club from 6pm until 9pm. Registration is $35 per player and includes appetizers, cash prizes and a cash
bar. Go to the Brighton Rotary Facebook site for the link and registration.

Club Social Hour will be held next Tuesday from 4:15 until 6:45 at Brewery Becker. Kathy Barden
volunteered to select the wine collection for the event. There will not be a regular club meeting that
day. There is a $10 cover charge with beer and snacks are included. Members are encouraged to bring
a guest.

Bunny Bingo will be held on April 3, and due to popularity, a cash prize will be included.

Presentation

Darlene McManus, Twilight Rotary member and the
Rotary student advisor to the High School Interact
Club, gave a presentation on the mission and
activities of the Brighton High School Club. Jack
DeSantis, Brighton High senior and is on the Interact
Club Board, was also part of the presentation and
answered questions about his experience as part of
the Interact Club.

The Interact Club consists of over 100 students who
are committed to doing a variety of service projects
throughout the community. Darlene highlighted just a
few. The club created thank-you cards for military
vets, hosted a Christmas party for foreign exchange
students, provided various support projects for

Unified students at the high school, they recognized a high school staff member each month as part of
staff appreciation, and helped distribute hygiene kits for needy families at a recent community event.

The club is always looking for volunteer opportunities. If you are having a community event or project
and could use high school student volunteers, contact Darlene or Dave Pruneau.

Melanie’s Joke Corner.



Studies show that cows produce more milk when the farmer talks to them. It’s a case of in one ear out
the udder.

What do you call a cow with no legs? Ground Beef!

What does the mama cow say to the baby cow? It’s pasture bedtime!

50/50 Drawing

The pot is up to over $600. Still no winner this week (in spite of Nancy Johnson having two shots at it).
The pot turns over, and you don’t want to miss the next meeting on March 4th for your shot at the
grand prize.

Club Meeting

Brighton
Meets at Brighton Community Ctr.
555 Brighton St
Brighton, MI 48116-1472
Time: Tuesday at 12:15 PM


